
 

February News for the 3’s Class! 
 

Hello 3s Families,     

What a fun, busy month January was! I really enjoyed meeting with you all for 

parent/teacher conferences. I hope that I conveyed to you how much I adore all of 

your children and how well they are growing and learning in our classroom.   And 

as I said, please don’t hesitate to reach out throughout the rest of the year if you 

ever have any questions or concerns.  

February promises to be just as busy and exciting…… 

This month we will be looking at our five senses. We will have lots of hands-on 

activities, seeing, smelling, hearing, touching, and tasting all sorts of things! I also 

have a lot of fun books and projects to share with the kiddos.  

On Monday, February 10th we will have our Valentine’s Day party! We have 11 

kiddos in our room if you wish to send in Valentines. Please don’t put names on the 

outside of envelopes as it is fun for the kids (and easier for Amanda, Lori and myself) 

to deliver them into our Valentine bags without any help. I will have a sign-up sheet 

outside the classroom for goodies for our party.  

Friday, February 14th and Monday, February 17th will be Mid-Winter break so we 

will not have preschool those days. I hope you have some quality family time on 

our days off.  

Sincerely, 

Laura Parpart  
llparpart@yahoo.com   
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